Clearfield Area School District

Administrative Offices

Post Office Box 710 2831 Washington Avenue
Clearfield, Pennsylvania 16830
814-765-5511 814-765-5515 Fax

Wednesday, August 25, 2021

Great First Day!

Dear Clearfield Families,

Thanks for a great first day! We had many of our normal first day of school bumps along the way, but nothing unexpected or unusual, and we did it with everyone back in person. We will continue to work through the challenges the first week always brings.

Several things we would like to ask and/or clarify so that we can continue to have many more great days ahead.

- 1. If your child is ill in the morning and showing concerns that could be related to COVID symptoms or does have a temperature, please keep them home. We know they want to be here, and we want them here, but if they would be sick or getting sick, they could have an impact on other students and staff as well.
- 2. If you have been contacted by the DOH, or your medical provider, and have been directed to keep your child home due to a positive diagnosis with your child, or they have been a close contact of a positive case, please let our school nurses know so that we can make sure arrangements for missing schoolwork and attendance is recorded properly.
- 3. While at this time face masks are optional, but encouraged in the schools, federal mandates do require that face masks are to be worn on public transportation, which includes school busses and vans. Any help you can provide in encouraging your children during this time would be appreciated as we continue to try our best to keep everyone as healthy as possible.

With Bison Pride!

Terry W. Struble, Superintendent